
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tolling is expected to start on southbound I-680 from Marina Vista Blvd. (near Benicia 
Bridge) to Rudgear Road (just south of Hwy 24) in mid-2021. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Soon the Variable Tolls Messaging Signs (VTMS) will display messages like “TEST 1” “TEST 2” 
“TESTING NO TOLLS” “TEST 1 – NO TOLLS”, and even some prices. In the weeks leading up to the 
start of tolling, messages will announce when tolling starts (e.g., TOLLS START XXXX #). 
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Prior to the start of tolling, the new toll zone 
configuration shown to the right will be revealed. 
Drivers familiar with the express lanes south of 
Hwy. 24 will see a new toll zones from South 
Main St. to El Cerro Blvd. and from El Cerro Blvd. 
to Crow Canyon Rd.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The southbound extension will operate the same as the open lanes south of Rudgear Road. 
Operating hours are 5 AM to 8 PM, 2+ carpools travel toll-free with FasTrak Flex, and Clean Air 
Vehicle solo drivers travel half-toll with a FasTrak Clean Air Vehicle tag. All drivers using the express 
lanes must have FasTrak. More information about the lanes is available at expresslanes.511.org. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  


